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From: André Caires
To: Plan Comment Mailbox
Subject: Objection to the East Walker Street - 173-179 Walker Street / 11-15 Hampden Street proposal
Date: Tuesday, 24 November 2020 2:37:24 PM


Hello, 


I am the resident of unit 505 of The Miller Building at 221 Miller Street and would like to
raise an objection to the East Walker Street - 173-179 Walker Street / 11-15 Hampden
Street proposal. The proposal as presented
in http://leptracking.planning.nsw.gov.au/proposaldetails.php?rid=6653 will have a
significant impact to the amount of sunlight and the view that we currently have. This is
going to be significantly negative to myself and my family and therefore would like to
raise this objection. 


Best regards,
Andre
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